
 
To whom it may concern: 

 

Really? Another pay hike!!?? For what, more brown water? Water coming from the Pennichuck 

vault is already outrageously expensive and the quality is horrible. And why Litchfield? 

AGAIN!!!! 

 

I am writing to make my voice be heard in protest to this very unfair pay hike. Enough is 

enough!! 

 

Mike O'Brien 

603-759-9547 

 


